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Feltwell Anglo American Car Show 2025 

The 5th Edition of Feltwell Anglo-American Car 

Show was a bumper year, our best yet; 

£1678.85 was raised for Feltwell Playgroup, 

more visitors than ever before came to the 

field and over 450 vehicles were on show.  Stuart Samuels and the 48th 

Component Maintenance Squadron (48 CMS) who co-ordinated the event 

would like to thank everyone who helped make this year such a success! 

Stuart has enjoyed a 15-year association with 48 CMS (The Green Dragons) 

in his role as Honorary Commander, the annual Car Show has become a real 

highlight of that partnership. 

The day started out dry cool and overcast but sunshine prevailed, helping 

show the fantastic mix of vehicles off at their best. 
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Thank you to 48 CMS who manned the BBQ, The Bootlegging & Moonshine 

Bar provided by The Wellington Pub, Claire’s Vintage Coffee Van, the Trade 

Stands, Feltwell in Bloom, PLUS Uniform Shed and DJ Jay Disco and 

Entertainment for the bouncy castle. 

If you are a village organisation, Feltwell Car Show offer of free pitches to 

help raise money for local causes. Please do contact Stuart if you would like 

a pitch for 2026. 

 



41 

 

  

  

  



42 

 

 

The organisers would like to offer a special thanks to Paul Mazey; friends 

from the village who helped marshal on the day; Brandon & District Car 

Club who brought their vehicles and helped with insurance for the show & 

Feltwell Parish Council for allowing us to hire the Playing Field. 

Over the past 5 years the Feltwell Car Show has raised over £6500 for 

Feltwell Good Causes, this year all funds raised were donated to Feltwell 

Playgroup (Charity Number: 1028560) 

We can’t wait to see all of you at the next Anglo American Car Show 

on Saturday 16th May 2026. 


